Peter Lear

From: Linda Yates

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 8:17 AM
To: Peter Lear

Subject: agenda item

Pete can you please add an item to the 10/10/17 commission meeting for discussion and possible action regarding the
last direction by the commission to the Medical Hospital Taskforce. It would be helpful to include a recap timeline of
things that have occurred since that meeting when commission gave that direction to present.

Sincerely,

Mayor Linda M. Yates
North Port City Commissioner Seat 5
4970 City Hall Blvd

North Port, FL 34286

Office: 941-429-7072

Cell: 941-286-0249

"The bridge to tomorrow is strengthened through the prosperity of our citizens today. Together, we the people can make a
difference.” Linda M. Yates
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